
Regulation 
The users have to know and respect the legislation, in particular they have to 
respect the norms on software copyright and the use of the wifi “Sapienza”.  
Users cannot install or modify programs or software packages. Every 
installation must be performed exclusively by the laboratory staff. 
For maintenance reason, hard disk of the laboratory’s computers are 
periodically formatted. In any case, we can’t guarantee on the permanence in 
the time of users’s files on the memories. 
It is opportune that the users mantein a copy of their files on personal 
removable supports (pen drive). 
It is forbidden to use the equipments of the laboratory for a different purposes  
not inclused in the university institutional activities.  
The activity is controlled by staff. 
Anyone develops activity inherent to those institutional of the University or 
doesn’t respect  the good practises, he will be suspended and signalled. 
At the end of the use of the laboratory the users are responsable of closing the 
session of job on pc and turning off the station. 
Laboratory is a place of study and the equipments are common heritage. 
Each user must correctly use of the places, the equipments, the hardware and 
the software; possible damages have to be repaid to the administration of the 
university. 
It is severely forbidden to move the equipments, the tables, the chairs and pull 
out the cables or the connection on web. 
It is forbidden to introduce in the laboratory any foods or drinks. 
The students have to check periodically the present rule and to notice the 
possible changes. 
 
 
 
 


